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1st March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Year 3 Outback2basics Trip – Wednesday 22nd March 2023 
 
We have been very fortunate to have been offered an additional date to secure an exciting trip for a Year 3 
which will give them the opportunity to learn about the Stone Age in a truly unique and hands on way.  I 
have organised a full day Stone Age workshop with Dan and Naomi Walmsley, author of ‘Live Like a Hunter 
Gather’, at their private woodlands which are nestled between the beautiful counties of Shropshire and 
Staffordshire. 
 
The trip will take place on the Wednesday 22nd March 2023.  We will leave school promptly at 9:00am and 
return by the end of the school day, traffic dependant.  We will endeavour to contact you should there be a 
delay. 
The children will be outdoors all day so will need to be wrapped up warm in their own appropriate clothing 
(no uniform) for the prevailing weather.  I have included a recommended kit list for the day below.  
 
Children attending the Outback2basics venue will need the following; 
 

 Weather appropriate clothing 

 Water proof clothing 

 All children are advised to bring wellies and a plastic bag to place them in as the woodlands can get 

very muddy.  

 Spare shoes for the coach journey home. 

 Apron/oversized shirt that they can put over school clothes to protect them from any paint etc 

 A drink and a snack 

 Packed lunch  

I need to make you aware that the trip is taking place in March, it may be necessary to make a last minute 
cancellation due to poor weather (extreme cold or high wind).  
 
The cost of the trip, including travel is £24.20.  Please consent and make payment via SchoolMoney by 
Monday 20th March 2023.  Should you require financial assistance towards the cost of the trip, please 
speak in confidence with myself or Mrs Badger. 
 
 
If you have any questions, please do let me know.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Mrs Smith  
Year 3 Class Teacher 
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